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I want to thank our staff and lay leaders for their hard work this year. We didn’t 
quite know what to expect in these post-Covid times, but we continued the 
great legacy of innovation and excellence of this congregation. Thank you for 
your support… the prayers, volunteerism, and generosity. I’ve attached our 
attendance figures for 2023. Of note, our online service continues to be an 

important way we are reaching people with the gospel and our Christmas 
services were better attended than last year. 
 

 
 
 

 


